
PUBLIC MEETING  

ANNOUNCMENT FOR   

Presentation of the Phase A study results and 

recommended intersection improvements 

The New Mexico Department of 

Transportation, in cooperation with the 

Federal Highway Department, is holding 

a public information meeting to present 

the initial study results to improve 

safety conditions and intersection 

access within the corridor. The meeting 

will provide an overview of the process 

and initial recommendations for 

intersection improvement options, and 

seek input and comments from the 

public. All interested parties are invited 

to attend. 

For more information, please call 

Jessica Hunter, NMDOT Project 

Development Engineer, at 575-525-

7343, Jessica.hunter@state.nm.us. 

Written comments will be accepted at 

the meeting or can be sent to: 

           SWCA Environmental Consultants 

           5647 Jefferson Street NE 

           Albuquerque, NM 87109 

           or fax: 505.254.1116 

           or jhyre@swca.com 

Comments will be accepted until 

December 18, 2015. 

To request Americans with Disabilities 

Act (ADA) accommodations for this 

meeting, please contact Jennifer Hyre, 

SWCA, at least two days before the 

meeting: (505) 245-1115. 

Wednesday, November 18, 2015 

Hot Springs High School 

1801 N Pershing Street, Truth or Consequences, NM 

2:30 PM – 4:00 PM, Presentation: 3:00 PM 

5:30 PM – 7:00 PM, Presentation 6:00 PM 

Note: Presentation will be the same for each meeting 

I-25 Business Loop (Date Street) Study  
from H.R. Ashbaugh Drive to 9th Street 


